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Dear parents/carers 

 

The school will be taking part in the national Christmas Jumper Day 2023. Children can 

come to school with a Christmas jumper on for a donation to Save the Children next 

week on Thursday 7th December.  

 

We have set up a school Just Giving page and have put the link below so all the 

monies raised goes directly to the charity. There is also a QR code on the website page 

you can scan with your mobile phone to make a donation too. See link:- 

 

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/CJD230030122 

 

We're asking anyone who takes part to avoid buying a new jumper. Instead, you can 

craft an old jumper, buy from a charity shop or do a clothes swap with a friend. The 

children will also be able to wear their Christmas jumpers on Tuesday 12th December, 

the day of the Christmas lunch. They should wear their normal school uniform both 

days and just replace the school logo jumper/cardigan with the Christmas one. 

 

Let’s see how much money we can raise for this amazing charity that helps children in 

the UK and around the world. 

 

Kind regards 

Trevor North 
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